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Comments: Grazing on public lands should be severely limited.  These are PUBLIC lands, not property set aside

for private ranchers.  I am under the assumption that the present practices are in contrast to the Wilderness Act.

These lands belong to all of us, every American taxpayer, and should be preserved. 


